*Deaf Church in Callao
*Wisdom
*Travel Safety
*Family Health
*Furlough -

Sept. 2014-Feb. 2015
*lquitos, Peru

Dear Pastor and Church Family, May - June 2014

We are looking forward to each of the meetings we have scheduled for
furlough. When we arrive in the States, we will "hit the ground running." We will
be in New Mexico for the first couple of weeks of September. Then we are headed
to Alaska from mid-September to mid-November. We will be in Georgia and
Florida during the last couple of weeks in November. December will find us in
New England, then back to New Mexico in time for Christmas. We are planning
on being in California during January. The end of January and the first part of
February we will be in Oklahoma and Texas. We are planning on flying back here
to Peru about the 3rd week of February. We still have a few dates available for
meetings. If we are going to be in your area, and you would like us to come by
your church, please send us an email at perudeafmissions@ gmail.com, or you can
call us at (405) 443-9802.

The Deaf church in Callao continues to do well. Frank, a Deaf associate
Pastor from Efata V.E.S. has been going with me. He will be taking over for us
during our absence.

The kids are doing well. Martha and Ian love Phebe so much! Martha is
doing well in school. She certainly keeps Teacher Mommy on her toes! Ian is
doing some school work as well. He thinks that whatever Martha is doing, he
should be doing also! Phebe likes sitting in her bouncer and listen to them having
school!

Please remember we are now only using perudeafmissions@gmail.com for
our e-mail. We are no longer using mattsarahmcktoperu@yahoo.com for our e-
mail address. We also have our website www.perudeafmissions.com - please stop
by for a visit!

Thank you for your faithfulness and support. We love you all and look
forward to seeing many of you while we are on furlough this year!

To the Deaf 1st and Whosoever Will,
The McKendree Family
Matt, Sarah, Martha, Ian, & Phebe


Matthew McKendree
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